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            5th July 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As you will be aware of Bunbury school PTA (Parents and Teachers Association) provide a much-needed 
extra source of income in school. 
 
Over the years they have funded projects such as the Daily Mile running path, Reading Shed, transport for 
Theatre trips, I Pads and so much more. Most recently, our PTA funded the outdoor classroom resource, 
which I know is loved and used by all of our children. 
 
Our current team are looking to leave their roles after 3 successful years of fundraising in which they have 
raised £15,000 to support school projects. I know as a school we are incredibly grateful of their herculean 
efforts, particularly during Covid when the normal fundraising activities were not permitted. They do 
however leave a fantastic legacy with the provision and resources they have enabled us to provide. 
 
As a school, we are very much dependent on PTA funds to ensure that we can provide the best possible 
provision for the children of Bunbury School. I am therefore writing to ask for new volunteers for the next 
academic year to support our school projects. 
 
We have a number of planned projects and would very much like a new team to help us raise money to 
fund these. We are open to new fundraising ideas and school events and would welcome mums, dads and 
grandparents onto our PTA team. 
 
If you are interested in becoming a member of our PTA from September, please contact Mrs Badger on 
principalbunbury@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk. 
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 

  
 
 
 

Nic Badger 
 
Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary 
EHT of Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 
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